
From: Marzullo, Victoria J. <Victoria.Marzullo@chicagopolice.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2022 9:45 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: 2022 University of Chicago - Civic Leadership Academy Global Practicum  
 
Good morning Mr Berlin,  
As I'm starting my City Ethics training it reminded me that with the jetlag, I forgot to send you an 
email after I returned. In regard to the 2022 University of Chicago - Civic Leadership Academy Global 
Practicum February 19 – 25, 2022.  The University of Chicago covered all of the cost of hotel and 
airfare,  and there were no honoraria. My sincere apologies for the delay. Thank you for your 
assistance and please let me know if you require any additional information.  
 
Regards, 
 
Sgt.  Victoria Marzullo 

Administrative Sergeant 

Office of the First Deputy Superintendent 
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